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We had a very busy month of December!  What a great closing to a great 
2024!  We had staff dinners, a staff party, went to a love feast, lots of 

worship services, performed a live nativity and even managed to have a 
yard sale.  We were very blessed by the outpouring of Jesus’ love through 

the gifts we received and the Christmas sponsorships. We also blessed 
our teachers with some homemade goodies for all their dedication 

throughout the year. We made an Advent calendar with the names of 
Jesus and were able to learn more about who He is through the daily 

scripture readings.  We had lots of great fellowship and played lots of fun 
games as a family.  The residents are really learning what it means to 

have fun in the Lord and what the real reason for living is…Jesus!! 

 

MORTGAGE PAYOFF 2025 
Dear Friends & Family, 

As most of you know, Mission Teens has 20 centers across the United States.  We have been in business since 1969, nearly 

40,000 men & women have entered our ministry.  We still have an 88% success rate and attending our program is still free. 

Over the past several years we have had to yield to the governmental authorities and make some changes to our 

infrastructure in some cases.  We have six outstanding mortgages, and we have two new mortgages we recently had to 

obtain to remain in business.  We are asking for your help to pay off these loans.  We really need your help.  Please mail your 

check to Mission Teens Board of Directors Fund, P.O. Box 248, Gaastra, Michigan 49927 (mark Mortgages in the memo) or 

you may remit through PayPal truevine@uplogon.com 

If you have any questions, please call 906-265-9645 or e-mail us at truevine@uplogon.com 

Thank you and God bless you. 

Steve Schwartz 

Chief Executive Director 
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Please pray and Ask the Lord if He 
would have you support this 

ministry with a portion of your 
giving on a monthly basis.  

 
You can also send your donations through our 

PayPal account… freedomhousembtc@gmail.com 
 

You can also check out our monthly needs lists on Walmart 
and Amazon 

NEEDS 

  

 

BE 
INSPIRED 
AND KEEP 
UP WITH 

WHAT THE 
LORD IS 

DOING AT 
FREEDOM 

HOUSE 
freedomhousembtc@gmail.com 

    My name is Marenda Bennett. I am 47 years old, from Gideon, MO. I had a drug/alcohol problem for approximately 25 years; however, I had 

     been mostly sober since 2017 with a few relapses here and there, that is not what brought me to Freedom House. What brought me to Freedom 

    House was a lifetime of darkness, not only with drugs and alcohol, but also with promiscuity, demonic worship, and witchcraft that completely 

     consumed me. I had countless mental and emotional issues, not to mention spiritual emptiness. By the time I walked into Freedom House, I 

     was physically, mentally, and spiritually destroyed. I have been here a year on November 4th, since being here I have been saved and Jesus 

has blessed me with so much restoration, not only with my family, but also with my mind. He has restored my relationship with my children and my 

grandmother, who had not spoken to me in years. Jesus has restored my spirit, and not only restored my mind but has given me a new one. He has given 

me back my dignity, self-respect, self-esteem, and confidence. He builds my faith each day by watching Him work in the lives of the brothers and sisters 

around me, as well as my own. At Christmas last year, I prayed for milk.  Jesus abundantly answered my prayer, when a few days later a full box truck full 

of milk was delivered. 1 Corinthians 5:17 says, “Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come, the old is gone, the new is here.” By the 

grace of God, I am a new creation today! 

 

 Fresh Veggies, Milk, Meat, Eggs, 
Paper Towels, Anti-Freeze, Laundry 

Detergent,  
Windshield Washer Fluid,  

Men’s and Women’s underwear in all sizes 

COLD and FLU MEDICINES 

If you are ready to be delivered from 

your life-controlling problems, if you 

are ready for JESUS, then we believe 

that our program is for YOU.  If you are 

looking for help for yourself or for a 

loved one, please pick up the phone 

and call today.  573-371-2020 We will 

be happy to help or direct you to one of 

our other 20 Mission Teen centers. 
 

Our building projects are in full swing. Even with the 

busy month of December, we were able to get a lot of 

work completed on the new women’s space.  Our 

prayer is that we will have this completed and the 

women moved over by the time of our banquet 

(March15th) Please ask the Lord how you can be a 

blessing to this project.  We have already purchased 

many of the fixtures and building supplies.  We had 

someone donate enough money for all new mattresses 

and someone else purchased all of the sheet sets. We 

have purchased the dressers for the residential space, 

and we have had several people order the quilts from 

our Walmart and Amazon lists.  We will be needing 18 

sets of heavy-duty bunk beds, vanities, paint and the 

dressers for the staff dorms.  We will continue to 

update our needs lists as the time gets closer.  Please 

pray for us to get this complete, for the remaining 

items to be purchased and most importantly for the 

Lord to fill all of the beds that this new space will 

create.  Thank you for remembering us  

in your prayers. 
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